
WANT  TO  PRESERVE
YOUR  FARMLAND  FOR

FUTURE  GENERATIONS?

Contact Matthew Wehrle at the Conservation
District with any questions (717-921-8100)

The Dauphin County Agricultural Land Preservation Program preserves farmland through the
purchase of Agricultural Conservation Easements. These easements restrict the use of the land

to agriculture.

Learn how to preserve your farmland for your family by coming to an
informational meeting about the Dauphin County Agricultural Land

Preservation Program.

WHERE: Halifax Township Building
102 Fisher Street
Halifax, PA 17032

           WHEN: June 5, 2024 - 7 pm

Conservation District Staff
Will Answer Questions Like:

Is my farm eligible?
How does this affect my land?
Will this cost me anything?
What is the benefit to the landowner?
How is easement price determined?
How do I apply?


